

November 25, 1998

Mr. Paul Lichtefeld, Jr. Lichtefeld Incorporated Theatre Building Suite 305 629 Fourth Avenue Louisville, Kentucky 40202

Dear Mr. Lichtefeld:

I would like to cordially invite you and a guest to a luncheon Tuesday, December 15, 1998 at noon in the YMCA of Greater Louisville, Metropolitan Offices boardroom located at 501 S. Second Street on the third floor.

The luncheon is to show our appreciation for the special contribution that Lichtefeld Incorporated made to Camp Piomingo. YMCA Camp Piomingo and the children that attend Camp Piomingo will benefit greatly as a result of the donations made by your and other organizations. Your attendance will enable us to share with you our appreciation for all you and your organization have done to help Camp Piomingo.

Please RSVP to Lora Bell at 1-800-411-5822 as to your attendance.

Paul, if you cannot make it I want you to know that everyone associated with YMCA Camp Piomingo says thank you for all you've done to help us provide safe, clean and fun facilities in which children can live and learn.

Thank You!

Sincerely.

Scott E. Ford

Executive Director

SEF/lmb